
 

Ukrainian Congress Committee of America 
	

Calls upon all Ukrainians and Friends of Ukraine 
in the Chicagoland area to a  

RALLY  
	

Observing the One Year Anniversary of the 

MAIDAN REVOLUTION:  
The Revolution of Dignity  

COME SUPPORT UKRAINE  
AND PROTEST THE RUSSIAN INVASION 

 

Sunday, November 30 at 1:30 pm 
Outside Sts. Volodymyr and Olha Ukrainian Catholic Church 

Litany in the Church at 1:00 pm  
Oakley Blvd. & Superior Street in Chicago 

 

 

  
The Rally for the Maidan Revolution: The Revolution of Dignity is a memorial event  

on the first anniversary to support and honor the heroes who died  
and those who continue the fight for dignity and freedom of the Ukrainian people  

and the territorial integrity of Ukraine.  
The Maidan symbolizes the Ukrainian nation’s commitment to defend its dignity  

and freedom, and its opposition to Russian aggression against Ukraine. 
 

Show your support: bring flags, banners, flowers. 
STAND WITH US TO SHOW YOUR SUPPORT FOR UKRAINE! 

 

GLORY TO UKRAINE!  GLORY TO HER HEROES! 


